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15/09/2020  14:13:002020/3713/T OBJ Lois George  Re Planning application 2020/3713/T I would be objecting to the Ash tree, in the rear of Weech Hall, being cut 

down/removed as long as it does not have any disease which could cause it to be a health risk to people and 

buildings near by. 

This Ash tree  has TPO cover and is one of the last 2 mature trees in the rear garden area of Fortune Green 

Road., Weech Road, Finchley Road and Ingham Road. It has recently been pruned beautifully and since the 

cooler weather has put on some lovely new growth.

It is a mature tree , provides home to many creatures and enables them to fulfil their life cycles, it is lovely to 

see and it is of benefit to the environment. Many of us have shared over 40 years of our lives with this tree and 

do not want to lose it.

 I would object to it being removed unless there was a serious proved reason for it to be necessary to do so.
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